Canadian Pacific

Canadian Pacific Pensioners Association of Calgary

MAIN FLOOR Bldg. 10 7550 Ogden Dale Road SE Calgary, AB T2C 4X9 403-262-1238 cp.pensioners.association@gmail.com

Message from the President

September 2024

Welcome back for another successful year!

Last year turned out well for everyone thanks to our many volunteers, too many to mention. Financially we are doing quite well, even with our no charge Get Togethers on the third Tuesday of the month that we started. And once again I can't thank the Members and Spouses enough for showing up for our General Meetings and Luncheons. It all helps to make our Club stronger and interesting.

Also, a big hand for all those involved in the luncheons; Monique, Vic and all the Kitchen Staff, keep up the good work!! Our June General Meeting and Luncheon was a great success, thanks to Vic Renney! The food was delicious and the apple pie and ice cream was a big hit! Turnout was great, total of 56 and a good time had by all! Had our Wine Raffle of 5 bottles, someone donated a bottle, don't know who, but many thanks! The 50/50 draw was a good sum as well, Marion Benner won it, just don't tell her husband Bill, Ha Ha :

Three donations from local Vendors were handed out as Door Prizes, a big thank you to all the local Vendors who have been giving us donations over the past year, please check the list on the bulletin board for all the wonderful establishments!

Hoping you all had a wonderful hot summer. In the fall session we are hoping to have more events like the 5 Pin Bowling, by the way, mark your calendars for Monday October 21 at 1 PM. I would like to have four teams come out. A sheet will be at the September Lunch to sign up four to a team, Spouses are welcome as well!

Pretty much sums it up. Looking forward to seeing you all again at the September 10th meeting at 12:00, mark this on your calendar too!!

Thank you!

Your President

Laurie Rupert